
From: Pat Wolter [mailto:pcwolter@comcast.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 4:52 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB 716 work session 

 
To the Senate Environmental Committee, 
 
I urge you to not hold a work session on SB 716 on Wednesday, April 15.  The overwhelming testimony 
received during the first hearing shows there is no need for this bill. Each of the metro-area counties 
already has suitable large-lot industrial sites to develop.   
 
I live in a rural area of Washington County that is adjacent to the UGB of the City of North Plains.  I am 
well aware of the pressures of growth and the need to contain it.  Our current laws do that. 
 
Yours truly, 
Pat Wolter 
9555 NW 316th Place 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
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